
 
 

The following applicants have been shortlisted for the 
Regional Surveillance Assistant position. Oral interviews 
have been scheduled to take place on Monday 23rd 
January 2017. The venue will be the Infectious Diseases 
Research Collaboration (IDRC) head office located on Plot 
2C, Nakasero Hill road.  Candidates are requested to 
come with their original certificates/documents. 
 
Name Interview date Time 

Mwaka Tonny 23rd January 2017 9:00am 
Andrew. P. Ochola 23rd January 2017 9:30am 

Mande Suliat 23rd January 2017 10:00am 
Edyelu Haggai 23rd January 2017 10:30am 

Alan Asiimwe 23rd January 2017 11:00am 
Mophat Acewerea 23rd January 2017 11:30am 

Odongo Jolly Job 23rd January 2017 12:00pm 
Emor Vincent 23rd January 2017 12:30pm 

 
 
For enquiries, please email admin@idrc-uganda.org  
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